Miss Dorothy Ross Secretary to Mr. Whiteman American Broadcasting Company, Inc. 30 Rockefeller Plaza New York 20, N. Y.

Dear Miss Ross:

In reply to your letter of December 4. Ruth's second baby, J. Lee Johnson, IV, was born September 27, 1949, and her third youngster. Karen Carter Johnson, was born March 19, 1951. I know she will be very happy to have cups for them, as Sheila started collecting silver baby cups when she received so many, and one of their prized possessions is Mr. Whiteman's cup.

I have just learned from Mrs. Crawford that the Whitemans will not be here for Christmas and naturally we are all disappointed. If they could be here for our New Years Eve celebration and the football game, T. C. U. vs. Kentucky, at the Cotton Bowl in Dallas, it would be loads of fun. Pass this thought along to them and perhaps they can work it out.

With best wishes,

Sincerely.

Secretary to Mr. Carter

KD: mm